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Date: 26 February 2016 
Ref: CAP/ADJ/OxwichFHO/260216 
 
 
Hello again 
 

Upgrading our sewer network in Oxwich 
 
As you are aware we have been working over the past few months to improve the waste water 
system in your area. I just wanted to drop you a quick letter to let you know what will be doing next 
on the project.   
 
Next phase of work 
Our team will be working in Oxwich on the following days and times: 
 

 Monday 29th February to Wednesday 2nd March 2016 – The team will be working overnight 
on the Village junction which will restrict access on the Hotel Road. The road will be closed 
from 7pm (after the last bus) until 6am each night.  

 Wednesday 2nd March to Friday 4th March 2016 – There will be a road closure on Village 
Lane from the junction for overnight working. The road will be closed from 7pm (after the last 
bus) until 6am each night. 

 
There will be a complete reinstatement of the tarmac starting from Monday 7th March. 
 
The team will also be working during the week days from Monday 29th February until the middle of 
March on upgrading the man holes. This will not affect any traffic or require any road closures.  
 
We’ll do our best to stick to the above dates, however there is potential for these to change. If this 
does happen we will update you accordingly.  

 
Thank you 
We appreciate your patience and understanding throughout this planned work. We know the 
overnight working has been challenging to live with and if anyone does have any queries please 
don’t hesitate to contact me on the details below. 
 
And finally….. 
We’re a not for profit company. This means that every single penny goes back into looking after our 
services to you and to the environment.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

  
 
 

Alexandra Davies-Jones, Regional Communications Manager – South West Wales 


